
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

February 6, 2015 

 

Please be advised that the City of Austin has received an appeal for 3100 Highland 

Terrance West for issuance of a Residential Building Permit # 2015-004322BP. 

 

All parties are being notified in accordance to Land Development Code §25-12-271 
(Notice of appeal or case before Board or Commission). 

 

These appeals are scheduled to be heard by the Building and Fire Code Board of 

Appeal on Wednesday, February 25, 2015. The hearing will be held at City Hall/Board in 

the Board and Commission Room 1100 located at 301 West 2nd Street beginning at 1:30 

PM.  

 

If you have any questions concerning this either of these appeals, please contact Carl 

Wren 974-7254 of the Planning and Development Review Department regarding this 

notice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City of Austin is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act. 
Reasonable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request. 


